M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 1, 2017
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Gray Middle School-MEP Renovations

BG#17-121

Attached is the revised BG-1 for the above project.  We are revising this project to update the proposed project.  This project was originally approved as a phased project but now the entire project is anticipated to occur under a single project.

I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
